American Legion Post 63 **Bull Sheet** September 2021 Our next meeting will be held on September 9, 2021 at 6:00 pm. The Auxiliary will also meet

at this time. Please note the time change. Starting with the September meeting we will meet one hour earlier. We will be making a special presentation just prior to starting the meeting. 2022 membership dues are now due. Please renew. We need you. Thank you for all of your support last year.

The Brat Barn is doing great, but we could use more help. Thursdays and Fridays starting at 10:30. Thank you to all who work and support it. If anyone is interested in helping (you don't have to be a member) with the Brat Barn, contact Arien Herminath (920-982-1503) or Jim Carmody (715-701-3517).

September 15 will be our next Steak Fry. We had a good turn out in August and hoping for another good turn out this month. We need your support. Serving from 5:00 to 7:30pm. Hope to see you all there. Thank you to Jim, Rick, and William for a great job. Also thank you to Karen and Bill, Gary and Darryl and our bartender Deb. A big thank you to Christ Congregational Church for all they do. Thank you Janet K for all your help.

Thank you to Herb and Karen Behl for your support to American Legion Post 63. And also to John P Kieltyka for all of your support. It means a lot to help keep our post up and running.

The VFW will hold its meeting on September 21, 2021 starting at 6:00 PM. The auxiliary will also meet. Please note the time change starting in September. The 40/8 will meet September 22 at Post 63 starting at 5:00 pm. We need new members. It is a

good organization that supports nursing training and veterans. If interested in joining contact Jack Beggs 715-851-3331, Airen Herminath 920-982-1503, or Dan Rindt 715-853-5015. It is for all veterans. VFW Commander Ted and 40/8 Chef de Gar Jack would like to thank everyone who helped at

the fair. The Executive Board will meet October 4, at 4:00pm at the post.

County meeting September 28 at the Manawa post.

Thank You!

If you want to know what is going on in the Legion, go to the American Legion 8TH District website (www.wilegion8.org) lots of information is posted there. Thank you Arien. If you know of someone who is sick or needs help, contact Penny Peters (920)-445-6069.

any one is in need of a flag, contact Geri Pitt at (715) 823-4034

civice champerson for the Auxiliary is Karen Kueni (920) 982-2515

our Waupaca County Service Officer is Jesse Cuff (715) 258-6475

hank you all for your support. Please renew and take care. Any questions call Dan 715-853-015

ames Drawn: Glenn Copus and Willis Eulrich who was present to win.

իկնակայկովորկունարակարկուկին անագորին

New London, WI 54961 2003 Southland Ln Arien L Herminath

ORGAN NON

Clintonville, Wi. 54929 P.O. Box 2 The American Legion